
MEET OUR 2021 SUMMER INTERNS! 

Ethan Bauer 

• Junior at Northview High School 

• Fun Fact: Plays soccer and enjoys hanging out 

with friends and playing video games. 

• Ethan did the internship because he wanted to 

grow in his faith and get to know God more. 

Ella Eitniear 

• Junior at Kenowa Hills High School 

• Ella applied to the internship because she 

knew it would be fruitful and help her deepen 

her relationship with God, and Orchard Hill 

would be a great, welcoming place to work as 

a first job. She knows she wasn’t wrong on ei-

ther account. She thanks God for the time she’s been able to 

spend at OHC! 

Molly Jasper 

• Junior at Kenowa Hills High School 

• Fun Fact: Can solve a Rubik’s cube in 90 sec-

onds 

• Molly did the Orchard Hill internship to see 

what it was like working in a church! She want-

ed to see all of the behind the scenes work that goes into every 

Sunday service. It was also a great way for her to take a deeper 

dive into her faith, and to become more prepared to spread the 

word of God to the people around her. 

 

Brody Ralston 

• Senior at Kenowa Hills High School 

• Fun Fact: Plays the trombone 

• Brody applied for the internship because of 

his desire to have a deeper relationship with 

God. 

April Sousa 

• Freshman at Ferris University. 2021 graduate 

of Sparta High School. 

• Fun Fact: Has been in 9 play performances. 

• April did the internship because she wanted 

to further learn how to use her musical gifts to 

bless others and to strengthen her relationship with God. 

 

Austin Van Putten 

• Senior at Kenowa Hills High School.  

• Fun Fact: Loves photography and baking.  

• Austin did the internship because she wants 

to become a better disciple and it gives her 

the tools to be able to do so. On top of that 

she thinks the people are amazing! 

These 6 young people have spent their summer as interns at 

Orchard Hill learning about ministry. They have studied hard, 

worked hard, and faithfully served God and Orchard Hill well. 

We are blessed to have them as a part of our church family. As 

they wrap up their summer, please keep them in your prayers 

and ask God to lead them into fruitful service in His kingdom. 


